


June 25, 2025 Classification of Split FHSZ Designation on a Single Parcel 25-800-2 
 

If the single parcel is proposed for subdivision, each new proposed parcel will be evaluated 
separately against the original OSFM designed FHSZs. Any separate new proposed parcel with the 
same FHSZ designation will have that designation applied. If any new proposed parcel has a split 
FHSZ designation, this administrative ruling shall apply.  
 
Development of a parcel does not change the designated FHSZ on the parcel. 
 
For additional information or for questions regarding this Administrative Ruling, please contact the 
Community Wildfire Preparedness Division Manager at (805) 389-9759 or email fhrp@ventura.org 


